
Minutes of a Members’ meeting of the 

Focus Group Camera Club 

December 13, 2016 

 

 A duly called and constituted members’ meeting of the Focus Group Camera Club was held on 

December 13, 2016, beginning at 7:30 p.m., at River Road Presbyterian Church, Richmond, Virginia. 

 

The President opened the meeting, and welcomed all guests. 

 

 The President next turned the meeting over to Vice President Richard Schieken, who introduced our 

invited program presenter, Matt Cowan.  Matt presented an interesting program reflecting his art and travel 

photography, which was enjoyed by the Club members present. 

 

Following announcements by the President, the next activity was the Round Table, in which members 

Bill Piper, Ed Fuhr, Richard Schieken and Al and Linda Warfield, showed recent images taken by them. 

 

And nothing further remaining to be done, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted 

      Durwood Felton, Secretary 


